
  
 

Gusford Primary School 
“Together we believe, learn and achieve” 

Sheldrake Drive Ipswich IP2 9LQ 
Tel: (01473) 682148    

Email: admin@gusfordprimary.net   Website: www.gusfordprimary.net 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs H Madsen 

Co-Heads of School: Mrs C Hopkins and Mrs I Garner 

We are pleased to share with you our attendance has increased from 88% to 94% which is brilliant! Thank you for 
helping your child to settle in the morning by being on time. Thank you for ensuring your child can be here to learn 
and stay on track. It makes a huge difference to their outcomes and their friendships. Our school aim is 98% and 

we know we can do it for your children, with your help! 

 
 

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen as 
star of the week! 

 
Nursery: Lottie 

Reception: Freddie and Evan 
Year 1: Sire, Isla B, Oscar M 
Year 2: Natan, Ellie-Mai, Lola 
Year 3: Lily, Frankie, Caiden 

Year 4: Abi, Bronte, Cory 
Year 5: Vadim, Harley, Daniels 
Year 6: Kai’Cian, Leo, Kianna 

 
Stars and Orford class won this week’s class attendance – 

winning gold tickets for everyone in their class! 
 

 

 
 

Girls Under 9 Futsal Tournament 
 

The girls had a fantastic outing at Ipswich 
Town Football Club despite the weather – 

rain, snow and wind all making an 
appearance! The girls faced some tough 
opposition but went on to win 6 of their 8 

games. A very successful outing out and we 
are very proud of how well they behaved 

and their amazing teamwork! 
After School Clubs 

 

Parent Newsletter 17/03/2023 

We have lots of amazing DT projects happening around school 
from making a moving storybook in Year 1 to seasonal cooking 
in Year 3. Here are Year 2 exploring linkages in preparation for 

making a moving monster. 
 

   
 

 
 

 
Please note that all After School Clubs 

finish the week commencing 20/03/2023. 
This means that NO clubs will run the last 

week of term. 

 

 

 
Gusford Primary are committed to keeping children safe online. As part of this commitment, we are going to hold 
an online safety meeting on the 27th April 2023 at 2.15pm – 3pm and 5pm-5.45pm. During this meeting we will be 
covering the most up-to-date school based and national trends in regards to online safety. There will also be an 
opportunity to ask any questions or queries you have. We look forward to seeing you on this date. You can also 

sign up to online safety updates following this link – 
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/gusford-community-primary-school 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/gusford-community-primary-school
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Brookside Preschool – Half Term and After school Clubs 
For further information or to book please call 01473 604238 or email 

brooksidemanager@hotmail.com 
 

   

Canteen Menu – next week we will be on week 3 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 

 
    

 
Monday 20th March – Year 4 Residential meeting 3pm in school 

hall 
 

Thursday 23rd March – Nursery Open Morning 10.30am – 11am 
Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd March – Parents Evening in 

school 
 

Monday 27th March – Thursday 30th March – Year 5 Bikeability 
 

Friday 31st March – Last Day of term 
Monday 17th April – Children return to school 

 
Wednesday 3rd May – Friday 5th May – Year 4 Residential to 

Norfolk Lakes 
Monday 5th June – Wednesday 7th June – Year 6 Residential to 

Hilltop 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

A BIG thank you to all the 
children that took part in 
Wacky Hair day today! 

 
We raised £373.53 

  
Thanks to your donations, 

Comic Relief is able to 
support amazing projects 

and organisations who are 
making a difference for 

people across the UK and 
around the world. 

 

 
Please note that the science competition 

closes this Sunday – Thank you for all 
your entries so far. We can’t wait to show 

you our winning creations! 


